
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Mobile Dome Planetarium 
Wednesday 1st November  2023 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our next project in the Autumn term is ‘Out of This World’ where we will be learning about Space 
and the Solar System. To launch this project, we have invited Winchester Science Museum into 
school on Wednesday 1st November to show the children their Dome Planetarium. They will learn 
all about Space and the Planets in an interactive and immersive experience. 
 
We kindly ask for a contribution of £4.72 per child in order to fund this experience, which we 
consider will be very beneficial.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Year 5 Team 
 
 

Mobile Dome Planetarium experience Wednesday 1st November 2023 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________   Class: _______________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Planetarium Experience 
    
I enclose the £4.72                                                         Cash                 Cheque             Online payment *  
 
 
Signed by parent…………………..…………..………  PRINT NAME:………………………………………  
 
Date:……………………… 

 
Please return the reply slip and payment to school by 27th October 2023  

* To save us administration time, if you have ticked the box above, please do ensure that you 
make the online payment. 
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